
 

 

 

 

 

Community Open House  
on Alameda’s Rent Stabilization Program  

 

Thursday, May 2  |  6:30 p.m. - 8:30 p.m.  
 

 

The City of Alameda invites you to attend an open house to 
provide input on the City’s policies and proposed changes to the 

Rent Stabilization Ordinance  
 

WHO: Anyone interested in Alameda’s Rent Stabilization 
program 
  
WHAT: An open house for community members to review 
information about the existing law, potential changes, and 
provide input 
 
WHERE: City Hall West, 950 West Mall Square, Room 201, 
Alameda Point 
 
WHEN: Thursday, May 2, 2019, 6:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. 

 
This event is the first of several outreach opportunities for the public to 
provide input to inform the City's next steps regarding potential 
changes to the City's Rent Stabilization program regulations. 
 
Community members can drop in at any time. All ideas are welcome. 
 
For questions and more information please contact Sarah Henry at 
510-747-4714 or shenry@alamedaca.gov.  
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